
 
 

News Release 
 

Get Money Back on Dairy Containers 
 
Sechelt, BC – January 24, 2022 – In a “mooo-ve” to increase recycling of dairy and dairy substitute 
drink containers, the Provincial Government has changed recycling regulations so that these containers 
can now be brought to a bottle depot for a refund.  
 
Just like your wine bottle or pop can, your milk cartons, jug or bottles will have a deposit added to the 
purchase price and the deposit will be refunded when the container is returned. This change will come 
into effect on Tuesday, February 1.  
 
The refundable deposit is 10 cents per container and will only apply to containers that have been 
purchased on or after February 1.  
 
Further information on this change can be found at https://www.return-it.ca/milk2022. 
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